
 

NEW VAN: THE RESULT OF THE UNITED EFFORTS 

OF MANY PEOPLE AND ENTITIES 

 
In October of last year, we got underway with the project of purchasing a 9-passenger vehicle 

for the needs of the Rehabilitation Center and other activities of the Association. Thanks to the 

help and collaboration of many people and entities, although we still lacked one fifth of the 

cost, we acquired the vehicle at the end of February. 

 

Partners with us included: 

 About 40 individuals, some outside of Spain (United States, England, Germany, 

Luxembourg, Costa Rica, Holland and France). 

 Several local entities: COVAP {processing cooperative}, Vicente Castro Galbis LLC, 

Ballesteros Tires, Manuel Carrillo and Sons LLC, Peninsular Profile LLC, Tecnovap LLC, 

the “Eat and Drink” restaurant, the Pedroches Valley Olive Coop, and the García Print 

Shop. 

 Several evangelical entities: Coaching4Christ (Northern Ireland), Faith Church (U.S.), 

European Christian Mission-Latin America, the Evangelical Church of Cunit,  

Zarggraep't Archterhus (Holland) and the DMG Mission. 

Our deepest thanks to you all!  Every time we use this van, we will remember that it is the 

fruit of many peoples’ collaboration with us, scattered all over the world but with hearts ready 

to give to the social work of the Good Samaritan.      

And if you want to help, there is still time… We still have 16% of the price yet unpaid!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Francis Arjona Godoy, 

President of the Good Samaritan Association 


